DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS
CITY OF CHICAGO

March 19, 2018

Steven |. Berlin

Executive Director

Chicago Board of Ethics

740 North Sedgwick Street, 5™ Floor
Chicago, IL 60654

Dear Executive Director Berlin,

Pursuant to Section 2-156-142(d)(8), the Department of Buildings wishes to report the following
gift accepted on behalf of the City. The gift is a 170-page book entitled “HPA 30” and is photo album of
architectural projects in the City of Chicago by Hartshorne Plunkard Architecture. The book has no retail
price and copies are not-for-purchase and are being distributed within the design professional
community for free by Hartshorne Plunkard Architecture. The gift will be placed into the City inventory
and displayed in a public area at the Department’s City Hall offices.

Sincerely,

Matthew W. Beaudet
First Deputy Commissioner

cc: Judith Frydland, Commissioner

121 NORTH LASALLE, ROOM 906, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602



